Poulton Lancelyn Primary School Association

Charity No 10437810

Dear Parents and Carers,

October 2021

We want to fill every reading area at Poulton Lancelyn with beautiful books, which centre around promoting equality and diversity as they are the foundations of our curriculum; stories that inspire and engage, books that promote understanding and acceptance; stories that provide us role models to aspire to and guide us to make better choices for our world.

Last academic year, due to the pandemic, we were unable to fundraise in our usual ways but were overwhelmed by the amount of books purchased from our book wish list which provided over 100 books for the Starbooks libraries.

So once again, we are asking for your support of the PTA by purchasing a book from our new Amazon wish list. In consultation with the teachers, we have created a wish-list filled with year group appropriate books to promote equality and diversity. We are asking for help to build up the year group libraries and shape our children's minds. If you are able to support us, please purchase a book (or books!) from the link below. Furthermore, if you are able to share the link we would be very grateful. If you choose to leave a 'gift note' it will be placed in the front of the book.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/XA2EAHWJGNR8?ref_=wl_share

Also, the PTA are registered with Amazon Smile which donates 0.5% of every one of your eligible purchases to Poulton Lancelyn PTA. All you have to do is follow these 4 instructions.

- 1. Go to www.smile.amazon.co.uk or download the Amazon Smile app
- 2. Enter your Amazon account details
- 3. Search for Poulton Lancelyn Primary School Association and select us as your chosen charity
- 4. Next time you shop be sure to do so through smile.amazon.co.uk to make sure we receive your donation. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Courtney. (Chair: Poulton Lancelyn PTA)



